SUPERINTENDENT REPORT 1
July 31, 2023
OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
CONCERN
Consider Superintendent Report to the Board:
Dr. Tom Shelton, Interim Finance Officer, will present a report on the unaudited AFR. 
DISCUSSION
Familiarize the Board of Education on progress of Financial Reports for Oldham County Schools. 
RECOMMENDATION
Take the report under advisement. 
